
 
 

 
 

Press Release  

 

After several years at the helm of Harris County Services District No. 48 (ESD 48), Fire 
Chief Jeff Hevey is retiring. Chief Hevey will be greatly missed but after decades in the 
fire service, his retirement is well earned. 

 

 “Chief Hevey is a special man, a friend and a highly accomplished 45-year veteran of 
the Fire and Emergency Medical Service,” said ESD 48 Board President Marshall 
Kramer.  He added “the community is grateful for his service.” 

  
Chief Hevey will always be the first fire chief for ESD 48 fire and EMS department, 
which was created several years ago to serve the growing Katy-area community. 
  
“Chief Hevey’s hard work and diligence greatly benefits anyone who knows him, and 
we expect the department will strive to follow his stellar example,” added Kramer. His 
leadership has helped “the Department emerge as a destination organization that is 
the envy of Harris County.” 

  
The firefighters, medics, and volunteers of ESD 48 would also like to thank Chief Hevey 
for his service. His impact on the department will be felt for many years to come.  The 
command and administrative team is ready for the challenges of tomorrow thanks to 
his leadership.  
  
Chief Hevey’s last day as fire chief is Friday, October 16, 2020. The Board of 
Commissioners will conduct a search for a new fire chief to lead the department. 
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